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Ladybirds 
 

Well done Ladybirds, we are really proud 
of you for riding the bikes! 

The Big Pink! 
October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month 

 
 

On Wednesday we raised approximately £111 
with pupil and staff donations and a cake sale. 
Thank you everyone!!! 
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CPR Training 
 

Eagles have completed their third session of learning CPR, 
trained by Debra (one of our talented Teaching Assistants) 
on behalf of the British Heart Foundation. 
 
Pupils have all done really well throughout the sessions and 
we are very proud of them. 

Check out our Facebook page : 
Tettenhall Wood School 

Eagles 

Written by Saba on Thursday 

International Intensive Interaction Week 
 

This week we have been doing lots of Intensive Interaction, sharing the occasions on the ‘tree’. 
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